
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
 
Your Ref: AMN/23/136 
Your Case ID: 201604280 
 
Strategic Environmental Assessment Determination 
Glasgow’s Housing Strategy 2017-22 
 
Glasgow City Council carried out a screening assessment of Glasgow’s Housing Strategy 2017/22 and 
submitted it through the SEA Gateway in November 2016. 
 
In December 2016, a response from the Gateway and consultation authorities was received which 
indicated that none of the consultation authorities identified the likelihood of significant 
environmental impacts.   
 
The Council has determined, based on its own screening and the views of the consultation 
authorities, that a Strategic Environmental Assessment is therefore not required.   
 
For information, the finalised Glasgow Housing Strategy 2017-22 was approved by the Council’s 
Executive Committee on 19th January 2017. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Patrick Flynn 
Head of Housing and Regeneration Services 


